
Mamre Road upgrade 
Between Erskine Park Road, Erskine Park 
and Kerrs Road, Kemps Creek

March 2023

Dear Resident

Transport for NSW will continue to carry out investigation work in your area over the 
coming months. Starting Tuesday 14 March our noisy night works commence. You may 
see workers on-site between 8pm and 7am Sunday to Thursday. This work involves 
taking core samples of pavement, on completion the hole will be filled and restored. 
This work is expected to be complete by the end of March, weather depending.

You may experience noise impacts at times, but every effort will be made to keep this 
to a minimum and work within the approved noise limits. Thank you for your patience 
during this time.

If you have any questions in regards to this work please call us on 1800 696 564 
and select option 2 or you can find more information about the project at  
nswroads.work/mamreroadupgradeS2.

This document contains important information about transport projects in your 
area. If you require the services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call Transport Projects on 
1800 696 564. The interpreter will then assist you with translation.


